
CLPOA VP Membership Report to Members - 2023 

We are so pleased to report that 19 new members have joined the CLPOA 
since the beginning of 2023.  A very warm welcome to all.  The total paid 
membership for 2023 was 680.  As of late February, 567 of those members 
have renewed their membership for 2024.  Thank you! 

A special thank you to local realtor, Clark Breuls, for his longstanding 
support of the CLPOA.  For years, Clark has generously been paying the 
first year of CLPOA membership for his clients who buy cottages on 
Chandos Lake.  We are so pleased that realtor Tania Rightmyer has 
followed Clark’s example and is now doing the same for her clients.   

Your membership dues support the excellent work of the CLPOA - the 
installation of 110 lake markers, financial support for many social events 
and, most importantly, the protection of the health and welfare of our lake.   

With 1200 cottages on the lake and only 680 of them being members, the 
potential to increase our membership is huge. Having more members 
would put the association in a better financial position so we ask all existing 
members to reach out to their cottage friends and neighbours who are non-
members and encourage them to join the CLPOA! 

Lyn Turnbull 
CLPOA VP Membership 


